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March 25, 2020 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Thank you for your continued support and assistance as we learn to navigate remote learning. We are so 
grateful for your partnership and know you are working hard and doing your best each day. 
 
As we move forward, please note the following to help your child succeed: 

1. Please encourage your child to check their teachers’ daily assignments. Many teachers’ rely on 
Google Classroom/Teacher Web Pages to share information. 

2. Keep a schedule and daily routine to include breaks in addition to outdoor/indoor play. 
3. Encourage your child to work hard and do their best.  
4. Encourage your child to be prepared for class and take ownership of their work. 
5. Please refer to letter on Google Classroom (Valley View Announcements and Information) regarding 

K-3 specials. We are hoping that these adjustments will reduce the amount of notifications going out 
to our students so that all information coming your way is relevant and pertains specifically to you.      

 
I have found it helpful to remember the following to keep me grounded and optimistic: focus on the facts, 
wash hands often, exercise daily, and stay positive.     
 
This NY Times article on supporting kids during what could be a lengthy period of remote learning offers 
parents creative ways to help their children navigate this new reality: 
https://parenting.nytimes.com/preschooler/coronavirus-schools-lessons 
   
We know you are working hard and appreciate your help. “It takes a village” certainly holds true during this 
time. Please continue to contact us with specific needs and please keep in touch with your child’s teachers. 
Thank you for all you do to keep learning alive. Enjoy the day. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Patricia A. Bell  
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